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To whom it may concern, though more likely, will not be concerned because they are above
this.
Another perfect example of how the quality of life in Newmarket continues to decrease,
especially over the last few years, as the town becomes a city and with that crime and
population is out of control.
So now another hard working taxpayer has to suffer with the potential of having to look at a
large white balloon, rather than fields and trees, which we have so rightly enjoyed in recent
times.
I certainly object with this proposed eye sore and noise pollution outside of my backyard.
I will be speaking to residents on the matter, as I certainly do not want to see this and hear the
noise of people and cars coming and going until midnight.
How things have changed for the worse again in this town. Due to the decreased quality of life
from a hard working taxpayer, I would expect a decrease in my town taxes to meet some of
the way, with having to put up with the proposed plan.
And who in god's name plays this game, I for one have never heard of it, and surely there is a
better site away from residential buildings.
We have numerous cars with loud music, pulling away at high speed, additional garbage in the
summer during the soccer season, and now we will have to put up with this in the winter as
well.
Thank you so much for making my family's life a misery. No wonder people's mental health is
challenged.
I will refrain from speaking at the council meeting for fear of losing control, something this
town is slowly but surely driving me to.
Thanks but no thanks.
From a very disgruntled, hard working tax paying resident.
Please reconsider your plans for your own backyard in the future.

MC.
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